&0’ Wednesday 14t July 2021
e,

Dear Parents/Carers,

H ayes Re: Year 6 final day of school (and a thank you)

Primary School

Hayes Primary School Firstly, we wanted to say a huge thank you for the time, effort and money that you put

geor&%le Lane into the costumes for the production. The children look amazing and it's really added
romle . . i

Kent J an extra level to the play. We are very much looking forward to sharing the children’s
BR27LQ

hard work with you in a couple of weeks.

) T Secondly, we have now been able to confirm details for the children’s last day at school

@ admin@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk (Friday 23" July). Please see the details below:

hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk

e Children will arrive at school at the normal time in their school uniform.
£ @Hayes_Primary e We will have an opportunity for the children to sign shirts during the morning. They
will not be able to sign the shirt/top they are wearing so they must bring in an
O additional shirt for this activity. They can also bring some coloured pens to school
Ofsted for this.
Good e Theice-cream van will arrive at school around 9:30am and the children will be
Provider bought an ice-cream by the PTA.

e Parents/carers can arrive from 10:50am for the leavers’ assembly which will begin at
approximately 11am. This will be held outside on the field. Please arrive through the
pedestrian gate (despite this not following the drop-off one-way system) and walk
through to where you can see the stage.

e We will have zones for each class’s parents/carers. Please ensure you stay within
the zone for your child’s class and social distance within the zone (stay 2m away
from other parents where possible). We request that just one adult per child comes

to this event. We realise this is after the restrictions have lifted but we are also

trying to be as cautious as possible not to put children, parents and teachers at risk
of contracting COVID-19 or having to self-isolate over the Summer Holiday due to

Ulf‘m\msncmc; being a close contact of someone who tests positive. We hope you understand this
precaution.
sroNzE AwARD | e After the assembly has finished, parents/carers should walk over to the field area

by the pedestrian gate. The children will come inside to collect their belongings and
we will then walk them over to this area to meet parents/carers at around 11:45am.
Children can then say their final goodbyes to their friends and teachers.

e Please ensure you are off the school site by 12pm as this is when lunchtime starts

r for the rest of the school.

Thank you in advance for your understanding and support. We are very much looking
SRGES forward to sharing the children’s final day at Hayes Primary School with you.
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oo, 9 | Woro working Many thanks,

n

“ou® Coonch Emand. The Year 6 Team

SOV Miss Wilcox, Miss Bodycombe, Miss Thornley and Mr Sieber
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Eco-Schools  Silver Award
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